
 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

 
The Marion Civil Service Commission met on Thursday, August 29, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 
136 at Marion City Hall. Commission members present were Paul Rehn, Grant Hagen, and 
Rachel Kadlec.  
 
Also present was Commission Attorney Mark Parmenter, Human Resources Manager Jen 
Ketelsen and Commission Clerk Rachel Bolender.  
 
Rehn re-opened the appeal hearing regarding Hyatt vs. City of Marion Police Department.  
 
Rehn declared a recess at 10:26 a.m. 
 
The meeting reconvened at 10:45 a.m. 
 
The appeal hearing regarding Hyatt vs. City of Marion Police Department continued. 
 
Rehn declared a recess at 12:05 p.m. 
 
The meeting reconvened at 1:28 p.m. 
 
Rehn stated there will be a closed session per Iowa Code Chapter 21.5(1)(f) or 21.5(1)(i) on 
Tuesday, September 10, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. at Marion City Hall.  Sara Hyatt approves the 
commission going into closed session on September 10.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:55 p.m. 
 
Rachel Bolender, Civil Service Commission Clerk  

 


